No.2020/DSE/Estt.I/E1/2022
GOVERNMENT OF PUDUCHERRY
DIRECTORATE OF SCHOOL EDUCATION
868:8s
Puducherry, dt. 15-02-2022

CIRCULAR

Sub: DSE - Estt.] - Draft Transfer Policy for Teachers in the
Directorate of School Education — Comments — Called for -
Reg.

whRE
The Directorate of School Education, Puducherry proposes to revise the
existing Transfer Policy for Teachers working under the control of Directorate of

School Education, Puducherry notified vide G.0.Ms.N0.29-09-2014.

As per G.O. Ms.No.3, dated 21-01-2019 of the Under Secretary to
Government, DP&AR (PW), Puducherry, the proposed Transfer Policy for teachers
is revised and the draft of the same is uploaded in the official website of the
Directorate of School Education, for comments of the stake holders on or before
15-02-2022.

The Inspecting Officers under the control of Directorate of School Education
may send their views / comments to the undersigned by 23-02-2022 and soft
copy of the comments may also be sent through e-mail to

esttdteschooleducation@gmail.com
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(F. P. VERBINA JAYARAJ)

DEPUTY DIRECTOR (ADMN.)
PUDUCHERRY

To

All the Inspecting Officers, Puducherry/Karaikal/Mahe & Yanam.



